
Board of Assessment Appeals 

Minutes-Meeting of September 19, 2018 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:25 PM by Chairman Scott McCall. 

Present were Board members, Scott McCall, William Meese, and Wendy Salisbury. 

The minutes from the meeting of September 5, 2018 were read and accepted. (motion by Bill Meese 

with second by Wendy Salisbury) 

Discussion was held on the three motor vehicle appeals brought before the Board at the prior meeting. 

Results of these discussions:  

Kathy Cavallo- 2004 Toyota Corolla assessed originally at $2,920.00. This vehicle was given a high 

mileage adjustment to $2,570.00.  Motion by Bill Meese with second by Wendy Salisbury; passed 

unanimously. 

Randy Rioux- 2005 Ford F250 assessed originally at $11,660. The vehicle was given both a high mileage 

and condition adjustment bringing the final assessment to $10,500. Motion by Bill Meese with second 

by Wendy Salisbury; passed unanimously. 

Francis and Diane Malozzi- 2004 Ford F250 assessed originally at $6,020. This vehicle was given both a 

high mileage and condition adjustment bringing the final assessment to $5,500. Motion by Bill Meese 

with second by Wendy Salisbury; passed unanimously. 

Discussion was then held on setting the 2019 schedule of meetings. 

The following dates were selected:  

 February 21, 2019; March 6; March 7; March 21; March 28; September 4; September 18 

Motion was made by Bill Meese with second by Wendy Salisbury; passed unanimously. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:05. 

 

Scott McCall 

Chairman 


